NOTICE OF OFFICE CLOSURE / NO CONTACT
** PVCWD WILL BE CLOSED TO THE PULIC BUT WILL REMAIN IN FULL OPERATION**
(805)-482-2119

[bookmark: _GoBack]TO: Pleasant Valley County Water District Customers
RE: NO CONTACT WORKSPACE  
DATE: March 18, 2020
In consideration of the current events and with an abundance of caution regarding the health and well-being of staff and Customers, Pleasant Valley County Water District has closed all Walk-In/Delivery Access. The closure will remain in effect until it is deemed safe to reopen the office to customers. 

PVCWD will remain staffed and available. Please contact us via phone, e-mail and on call for after-hours emergency needs.
Office and Emergency Phone: 
805-482-2119

E-mail:   nancy@pvcwater.com
Office Hours 7:00am-4:00pm 
(TECHNICIANS WILL BE AVAILABLE 24/7)

PVCWD trusts that you understand this decision and wishes each of you and your family good health during this crisis. 

Sincerely, 
Pleasant Valley County Water District
